
 

INVITATION TO REVIEW AND PROVIDE INPUTS ON 

THE DRAFT STRATEGIC  

PLAN FOR STATE DEPARTMENT FOR SPORTS  

2023-2027. 

 

The State Department for Sports is in the process of developing its 

Strategic Plan for the period 2023-2027 as per the guidelines 

issued by State Department for Economic Planning.   

 

As key stakeholders of the State Department and the sports 

sector, you are invited to contribute to the development and 

refinement of this strategic framework. The draft plan can be 

accessed through www.moyasa.go.ke/downloads or 

www.sports.go.ke/downloads. 

 

Submit your comments and suggestions for improvement to 

cjoselyne@gmail.com and martin.njoroge31@gmail.com and 

copy to sportsplanning@gmail.com not later than 12th June 2024 

for incorporation to the document. 
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